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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert B. A. Licciardo, Nuclear Engineer
Reactor Systems Branch, DSI

FROM: Brian W. Sheron, Chief, Reactor Systems Branch, DSI

-SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL OPINION REGARDING MCGUIRE
TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS; ADDENDUM TO G. N. LAUBEN'S

; MEMORANDUM TO'YOU DATED DECEMBER 13, 1983

The following statement was inadvertently omitted from Mr. Lauben's h

acknowledgement memorandum to you:

Your statement of a Differing Professional Opinion regarding
the McGuire Technical Specifications is being forwarded
through direct management channels to the Director. Office

,

of Nuclear Reactor Regulation for appropriate action to re-
solve the matter pursuant to NRC Appendix 4125.

I am transmitting:it to you at this time in Mr. Lauben's absence on
travel.
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,
Brian W. Sheron, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch

,

Division of Systems Integration

cc: R. W. Houston
R. Mattson
G. N. Lauben,
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